
Ways for us to stay together 

We are on Facebook under Folsom 

Family Youth Association, so add us 

and get the most recent information of 

what is happening with the youth and 

the current and future reunions. 

Even at the dinner we still 

have fun, joking around, and 

having good laughs. 



Lower turn out then we were 

hoping for, but still had a 

blast. 

Spoons Competition Winners 

1st Place: Patrick Pike 

2nd Place: Justin Pike 

3rd Place: Kayla Duerr 



Chuck Wagon Dinner was a great 

and unusual experience. Sometimes 

even the adults act like us children. 



Thank you for the opportunity to be 

you Folsom Future Editor. I hope to 

make this an interesting place for 

you to share your information and 

pictures with the rest of the family. 

If you have any photos that you 

would like to share on the newsletter 

or things in your life that you would 

be willing to share, please send them 

to me. If you would like to write 

something, anything, a poem even. I 

would love to receive them. This is a 

place we can share our lives with our 

cousins. 

Justin Pike * Folsom Future Editor * 

PO BOX 1099-J *  Roanoke, AL 

36274 -1099 

Email: justinpikeusa@yahoo.com 

Hope Everyone 

Has A Great 

Year!!! 

Folsom Editor - Justin 
Pike  

Folsom Photographer 

– Patrick Pike 

Some people just have 

too much fun! 

Mount Rushmore was a great experi-

ence for everyone, even the Youth. 


